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  Veterinary Practitioners Board OF NEW SOUTH WALES 

21 March 2016 

 

  

Dr Thomas Lonsdale  
 

 

 

 

Email:  tom@   

 

Dear Dr Lonsdale 

The Veterinary Practitioners Board of NSW (Board) has received notification of a YouTube video presented 
by you entitled ‘Stop the mass poisoning of pets by vets’.  

The Board considered this video and its contents at its meeting 15 March 2016 and after discussion and 
careful consideration resolved that whilst you are entitled to express an opinion in this area it must be 
delivered in a manner that does not adversely affect the standing of any other veterinary practitioner or 
the veterinary profession. 

The Board requested that I remind you of your obligation above as outlined in the Veterinary Practitioners 
Code of Professional Conduct (Veterinary Practice Regulation 2013 (sch 2 cl 6)) and that you adjust the 
delivery of your message accordingly. 

If you have any questions in relation to this decision please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours faithfully 

 

John Baguley 
Registrar  
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